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From: Nancy <nancynpwork@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 1:14 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: SBCAN Public Comment Letter on 6/10 Agenda Item A29
Attachments: SBCAN PCL - BOS June 10 #A-29.docx.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached for SBCAN's public comment letter on tomorrow's agenda item A29.
Thank you,

Nancy Avoce

Assistant Director
Santa Barbara County Action Network (SBCAN)
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June 6, 2025

To: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
Via email: sbcob@countyofsb.org

RE: June 10, 2025 Agenda #A-29

Dear Chair Capps and Honorable Board of Supervisors:

Santa Barbara County Action Network (SBCAN) is an organization that
strives to protect our environment and promote sustainability throughout the
County. SBCAN appreciates the efforts made by the County Board of
Supervisors to oppose new offshore oil leases off the California coast.

As the U.S. Department of the Interior prepares its 2025-2030 Outer
Continental Shelf (OCS) Leasing Program, SBCAN encourages local efforts
by our elected officials to send a powerful message to the local, state, and
national levels to affirm our stance in denying new projects aimed at drilling
oil off the coast of Santa Barbara County. Our community’s identity and
economy depends on a protected and clean coast.

We thank you for your dedication to our community and our environment.

Sincerely,

N Spote CALL

Jeanne Sparks, Co-Executive Director Ken Hough, Co-Executive Director

cc: SBCAN Board of Directors



